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Power Alert 

 
BSES discoms have always endeavored to provide stable and quality power supply in their area. The peak 
power demand in Delhi is growing at a rate of 6-8% annually. During the summers of 2015, Delhi’s peak 
power demand is likely to cross 6200 MW.  
 
As part of the overall preparation and to ensure reliable network operations during the ensuing summer 
months, BSES Rajdhani Power Limited (BRPL) and BSES Yamuna Power Limited (BYPL) have started 
undertaking planned shutdowns for carrying-out preventive maintenance and upgrading of the local 
network. This is a standard practice throughout the world.  
 
“Like all machines, electricity infrastructure also needs periodic maintenance. In the case of Delhi, the 
need is compounded on account of the increasing power demand and an extreme climate, which takes a 
toll on the electricity infrastructure”, said a BSES spokesperson.  
 
To minimise the inconvenience to our consumers, this activity is undertaken during the lean winter 
months. Since BSES has a huge area panning 950 sq. kms, this activity will continue till March 2015. 

For the convenience of our consumers and to help them plan their day better, a division-wise schedule for 
planned maintenance has been put on BSES’ website www.bsesdelhi.com. 
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